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CITY OF PITTSBURGH 

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 
MAYOR ED GAINEY 

January 12, 2024 

 
The Honorable President and Members of Council 
City County Building, 5th Floor 
414 Grant Street 
Pittsburgh, PA 15219 

 
Dear President and Members of Council: 

This letter is to request approval to reopen the 2024 Operating Budget to accommodate 
changes in the Department of Public Safety Bureau of Fire, the Department of Finance, and 
the Department of Human Resources & Civil Service in direct response to the ratified 
collective bargaining agreement with the International Association of Fire Fighters, Local 
1. 

Your favorable consideration of this Resolution is requested. 

Yours in service, 

 

 

 
Ed Gainey, Mayor 
City of Pittsburgh 
Pronouns: He/Him/His 


